
08.31 Welcome Back Juniors! |
from Dean Dr. Brian Merry
Hi Juniors!

I hope you enjoyed the summer and feel recharged to start the
new year.  You’ve made it through the first two years of high
school and are now in a position to take leadership roles on
campus, so let’s set a good example for the other grades and be
major contributors to the community!

As we did last year, we will have special schedules the first
and second days of school, which you can view through these
links: special schedule on Tuesday 9/5 and second Wednesday
9/6.  As part of the schedule, we will have a class meeting the
first day of school in Schenck from 1:05 – 1:40.  In the
meeting, I’ll lay out some of the broad themes of the year, and
your advisors and I will roll out our fall trip, which will
be Friday, September 22.  Also of note, most minors and no H&W
classes will not be held until Thursday.

I’m looking forward to seeing all of you Tuesday, but in the
meantime, have fun on your final days of summer!

Best,
Dr. Merry

https://startofschool.d-e.org/08-31-welcome-back-juniors-from-dean-dr-brian-merry/
https://startofschool.d-e.org/08-31-welcome-back-juniors-from-dean-dr-brian-merry/
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